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October 5, 2020 

 
Dear Closter Residents: 

 

We have received news today regarding two confirmed cases of Covid-19 in our community. School 

administrators have informed us that they are working closely with public health officials and following the 

CDC, state and county health department guidance in order to assure the health and safety of our community. 

 

A message has been sent out to all Closter school’s families in both the elementary and middle 

school regarding a temporary switch to a fully virtual learning day on Monday, October 5, 2020. 

 The Department of Health has begun the process of contact tracing to ensure the safety of all staff, students 

and their families.  

 

Please be reminded that we all must remain diligent and exercise consistent practices of wearing a mask and 

social distancing. I urge parents to have another conversation with their children regarding the importance of 

mask-wearing and the protection it serves to combat the spread of this virus here in Closter. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 
_________________________________ 

John C. Glidden, Jr. 

Mayor 

 


